Friday 17" November

Dear Parents/ Carers

As a school this week, we have taken part in ‘Anti-bullying” week. In Reception we have been celebrating our
differences, talking about our different emotions and thinking about what makes a good friend. The children
have enjoyed creating their own pair of odd socks to represent how we are all different.

This week in maths the children have been identifying, naming and comparing circles and triangles. During
choosing time many children have chosen to explore these shapes, creating their own pictures, sorting them
and printing them into play doh. You could continue to develop your child’s understanding of this topic at
home by encouraging them to spot circles and triangles whilst on a walk. eg signpost, car wheels etc
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It was a rainy and muddy week at Forest School! The children enjoyed creating their own colour monster
emotion stones and clay faces using natural resources.

Please make sure that your child comes into school on a Tuesday with a full change of clothes and shoes and
also a plastic bag to put their wellies and clothes in. Please can all of these items be named.

The weather seems to have finally taken a turn for the colder and it’s chilly in the mornings and often rainy
during the day. Please can you make sure that you are sending your child in with a waterproof coat on days
when there is a chance of rain. Gilets and fleeces are of limited use when there’s rain! Unless it is absolutely
pouring it down, our outside area is open for the children to access. Those who don’t have coats have to stay
inside.

Next week’s SHOW AND TELL is Red Pix

Best wishes,
Mrs Britton, Mrs Undrell, Mrs Webber and the Reception Team



